May 13th, 2025 at 11:00

Everbridge Emergency Alert Notification and existing Outdoor

Audilbe Alerts (sirens) will be tested at the same time.

Tuolumne County uses Everbridge as system to notify residents and
visitors of an emergency through cell phone texts, emails and or
landlines. We will be testing the system on May 13th at 11:00 am. If

you are not already signed up, please visit

https://www.tuolumnecounty.ca.gov/1170/Emergency-Alerts

Tuolumne County has now incorporated outdoor audible alerts or
sirens to our emergency alert notification system. This is another tool
for getting emergency alerts out into the community.

These outdoor sirens are located in the following five communities:
Groveland, Tuolumne, Twain Harte, Cold Springs and Strawberry.

Tuolumne County Sheriff's office will activate the sirens at the same
time (or shortly thereafter) that the Everbridge Alert is issued on May
13th, 2025.

EMERGENCY
ALERTS

powered by

Neverbridge

To participate in a survey about the
sirens, please visit

https://arcqg.is/1HfKCi1 or click on the

QR Code




